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2335 Sanders Road 


N orthbrook, Illinois 60062-6196 


Telephone 847 498-6440 


Facsimile 847498-2066 


November 7,2000 	 Via Fax & U.S. Mail 

Me Richard Redemann, P.E. 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: 	 Docket No. 000430-WS 
Application by Lake Groves Utilities, Inc. for Amendment of Certificates 534-W 
and 465-S to Add Additional Territory in Lake County. 

Dear Richard: 

This letter is in response to your request for an estimated Lime for the completion of a 
cost study for the potential reuse system to serve the Citrus Highlands and Orange Tree 
residential subdivisions. 

At this time, Lake Groves Utilities, Inc. does not have a definite plan for providing reuse 
in these areas. As such, my best estimate for the completion of a cost study would be 
approximately May 2002. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sir..cerel~l, 

~-e 9-J~ 
Carl J. Wenz 
Vice President, Regulatory Matters 

Cc; Ben Girtman 
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